
 

12 April 2021 

 

Dear community member 

As previously advised, we have today started the stand down of our operations in 

preparation for our £140M plant investment project.  

To do this, we are currently using our elevated flare. But to minimise community 

disruption we have taken actions to ensure this is for a limited period of time only.  

The size of the flare will also visibly decrease relatively quickly. 

The use of our flare is planned, part of its design function, and completely safe.  

The stand down will enable a programme of upgrade work to be carried out to help 

reduce the frequency of unplanned flaring by improving reliability. 

We will continue to keep you updated on progress, and will confirm with you when 

we have completed the phase requiring the use of our elevated flare. 

As always, should you have any questions do please let us know. 

Best regards 

Martin Burrell 

Plant Manager  
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